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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 4:35 PM
To: 'Potter, Thomas'; 'Wall, BJ'
Cc: Speer, Robert [RSGMS]
Subject: Recent Chevron 9-9708 (RO124) DIR Letter Groundwater Monitoring Schedule

Hi all, 
I thought I’d give you a quick email to clarify the recent directive letter and the groundwater monitoring schedule in the 
technical report request section.  For some reason the gw monitoring timeline ended up as quarterly (likely a hang-on 
from another letter).  The site is on a semi-annual schedule, and the letter was not an attempt to change that.  I’ve 
modified the submittal date on Geotracker to reflect a semi-annual interval.  Please use this email as confirmation of that 
revised date.  Sorry for any confusion. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


